Community Council Meeting
4-25-13

Attending:

Brooke Richards
Annalise Eccles
Charlotte Hutchinson
Gary Gibb

Maureen deWet
Emily Larsen

Kim Conant

School Community Council Elections were discussed. There have been changes in the law-House Bill
306-that makes it necessary to change some of the by-laws. After a review of current by-laws the
change will read:

Council members may serve multiple terms as long as they have students during their term.

The motion was brought by Kim and 2" by Charlotte-it passed.

Elections are held after school has started. School starts on August 20. Elections will begin at back to
school night. Notice of election will be posted the website by Gary. Nominations will start now and
remain open until mid July. Annalise will write a letter to be sent to patrons with information about
what a committee member does and what it requires. She will have imput from current committee
members by May 2. This information will be out to patrons by the second week of May.

Safe Routes to School-the current plan was reviewed. This plan is sent to the police department every
year. Additions to the plan were to add that a crossing guard is now at the intersection at 9600 N 6050
W. in Highland. There was a concern raised about the recycle can located in the east parking lot. Mr.
Gibb will either place it somewhere else or look at other options for recycling.



